

## Virginia Association of Independent Specialized Education Facilities

919 East Main Street, Suite 1150, Richmond, Virginia 23219 Phone: (804) 643-2776 - Facsimile: (866) 232-0034 Website: www.vaisef.org - Email: kids@vaisef.org

Gary L. Jones, Ph.D. President James E. McGee, Ed.S.

Brendan Folmar, M.Ed. Secretary

Treasurer Ronald K. Spears, M.S.

Past President

Executive Director

Associate Director

Mark Mellusi

Tricia Delano

William P. Elwood

Matthew P. Stanley

1<sup>st</sup> Vice President

2<sup>nd</sup> Vice President

February 12, 2016

Marc J. Columbus, Headmaster Little Keswick School P.O. Box 24 Keswick, VA 22947

Dear Marc,

I am pleased to inform you that the VAISEF Board, during its meeting on February 12, approved Little Keswick School for 5 year Accreditation with Commendation. This is an exceptional recognition of your program that may only be awarded to programs attaining over 95% compliance with accreditation standards.

I have enclosed a copy of the site visit report. You are complimented for an impressive site visit review in which Little Keswick attained 100% compliance on its second consecutive accreditation review. Little Keswick will be recognized and presented a Certificate of Accreditation with Commendation during the membership meeting at the Spring Conference in Williamsburg April 21-22.

Your continued, active involvement in our association is greatly appreciated. If I may be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Again, congratulations on an exceptional accreditation review.

Singerely,

Warren G. Bull, Chairman Accreditation Committee

4) ann la mel

Cc: VAISEF Office